
A section of Kallang Park Connector along 
Bendemeer Road (marked in red)

is closed for upgrading works 
from 18 May 2022. 

Please use the alternative path as shown below.

Expected completion date: 
4th Quarter 2023

Closed for 
upgrading 

works
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NOTICE

We Apologise For Any Inconvenience Caused
For Any Queries/Concerns, Please Contact Our Public 

Relations Officer Katherine HP: 8764 6302 or 
Email: katherine.lau@samwoh.com.sg


